
 
 
October 18, 2024 
 
 
To:  Customer Name 
   
Re: Voluntary Recall for Peak Refuel  

 
 

At Peak Refuel, the quality of our products and your safety are of utmost importance! We 
strive to provide not only the best tasting meals, but the highest quality.  
 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture announced a product recall involving chicken that was 
shipped to you. The fully cooked chicken has been recalled by BrucePac, one of our 
suppliers due to the possible presence of Listeria monocytogenes. Consumption of food 
contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes can cause listeriosis, a serious infection that 
primarily affects older adults, persons with weakened immune systems, and pregnant 
women and their newborns.  
 
Currently, there have been no illnesses or adverse reactions reported due to consumption 
of the recalled products. 
 
The products listed below were shipped to you and are affected by the recall. You will find 
the referenced lot number located on the back of the pouch in the top left corner. We 
request that you review your inventory records and segregate and place the product on 
HOLD. If the product has been distributed, please identify your customers, and notify them 
at once of this product recall.   
 
Please confirm the product quantities placed on HOLD. We are requesting that the product 
be destroyed, and records of destruction, including all associated costs, be provided back 
to Peak Refuel so we can issue credit. 
 
We sincerely apologize for the disruption this has caused.  We appreciate your attention to 
this matter. Please contact austin@peakrefuel.com with any questions and requests for 
replacement orders. 
 
Thanks, 
Peak Refuel 



 

Product: Peak Refuel Chicken Teriyaki Rice Lot No: MR101941 Best by: 08/2034 

 
 
Product: Peak Refuel Chicken Alfredo Pasta Lot: MR102132  Best By: 09/2034 

 

Product: PR Base Camp Bucket 3.0 Lot: MR 102550  Best by: 10/03/2024 

 


